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After reading and studying your draft proposals I wish to add a few comments. Whilst I see the need to build
more houses, I do not see why more houses have to be built in London not just in Enfield but the whole of
London. The roads everywhere in the capital are overcrowded, the transport system, pre-pandemic, is
overcrowded and the Health and education systems are also under strain. Building thousands of more homes in
Enfield will put further pressures on all these systems, we will not be able to move for people. The borough is
full enough we do not need another 50,000 people in the area.

Government strategy, If there is one, needs to change and new housing needs to be built in lower populated
areas, surely this will also help spread the wealth and prevent it being concentrated in the South East of
England.

So I oppose the draft local plan.



